
 

 

Official 

For the attention of the Planning Committee of Richmond 

Council 

 

       71 Lowther Road 

Barnes 

SW13 9NP 

 

 

 

Re; Planning application 20/1496/FUL 

 

I wish to object to this application on several grounds as stated in my objection attached to 

the case details on your website, but one point needs clarification. 

Could the Committee please enquire into the fact that a 20 metre separation for a 7 metre 

high building from a block of council flats was considered inadequate, whilst now an 8 metre 

separation for an 11 high building is considered to be adequate. 

Could it be made clear if there has been a change in standards since this rejection in 2013 or 

if there are different rules applying to private houses rather than Council properties. 

If not, the application must fail in order to maintain consistent standards. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Clive Waterman BDS, MSc.  

 

 


